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From: Ryan Berry 
 

Date: January 21, 2025  
 

RE:  Indian Grove Solar 
 

 
 

Last winter, the operations committee reviewed solar panel programs at Euclid Elementary school 
and brought a recommendation to the board to put solar panels on top of Euclid’s roof after 
construction concluded the following summer. The administration conducted an RFP process and 
selected the company 93 Energy to install solar panels at Euclid.  At the November 12, 2024 
Committee of the Whole meeting, the board gave the administration the direction to use grant and 
electricity incentive funds to install one microgrid and solar panels on both elementary schools.  

from Nania Energy will review two roof-top solar panels options from 93 Energy Aaron Raftery

with the committee members.  The committee members will bring their recommendation to the 
February 11, 2025, Board of Education meeting for approval.   
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